
NOTICE: PRESSURE WASHING 

YELLOW CURBS 
 

Residents of HERITAGE SQUARE HOA 
 

Brothers Paving & Concrete Corp. has been hired to perform pavement 

sealing, speedbumps and striping the drive lanes at Heritage Square.  

Pressure Washing of all yellow curbs is scheduled for Monday July 19th. 

 

We will need your total cooperation for this project. 

ALL work is weather permitting.   

 

The pressure washing will be done on Monday July 19, 2021 
(Pavement sealing of all streets is scheduled for later in July) 

 
The project will start at 9:00AM through 5:00PM or later if needed for 

completion of the washing work. 

 

PLEASE park a minimum of three (3) parking spaces away from 

any yellow curbs. Some parking spaces are directly next to or 

against the yellow curbs. 

 

Contractor will use clean water during the pressure washing 

operations. Contractor will not be responsible for inadvertent 

water spray or drifting water onto cars along and/or too near curb 

washing areas. 

 

 

Your cooperation in making this work go smoothly is greatly 

appreciated.  

 
The Heritage Square HOA and Rosewood Management are NOT liable for 

any damage done to any vehicle or personal property. 

 

Any questions, please email jlee@rosewoodmcs.com 

Or call Jody Lee at Rosewood Management 703-778-4480 

mailto:jlee@rosewoodmcs.com

